
Historic decision on care contracts
 Netherlands 

(March 2017) After years of campaigning, workers in social care might see some 
respite from the race to the bottom on contract costs and pay. The government has 
approved an order in council that requires municipalities to adopt fair and equitable 
rates for home care. This should end the situation where local authorities were 
issuing tenders which providers could only meet by cutting costs and for workers 
this meant either losing their job or seeing a massive cut in pay.
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